COVER LETTER
November 2018
Dear editor of Oecologia Australis,

With this letter I would like to submit a manuscript entitled “A new locality and
distribution extension of the dwarf boa Tropidophis paucisquamis (Miuller, 1901)
(Serpentes, Tropidophiidae)” for review and possible publication.

We would like to state that all authors agree to this submission. The manuscript is
original and not published elsewhere.

As potential reviewers to this manuscript we suggest the following experts:

¢ Paulo Gustavo Homem Passos (UFR]) - ppassos@mn.ufrj.br
e Marcio Roberto Costa Martins (USP) - martinsmrcarrobalusp.br
e Renato Silveira Bérnils (UFES) - renatobernils@gmail.com

e Francisco Franco (Instituto Butantan) - francisco.franco@butantan.gov.br

e Thiago Silva Soares (Instituto Marcos Daniel) -thiagosilvasoares@hotmail.com

We look forward to hearing your consideration of the merits of this paper.

Thank you, and best wishes,

Lomdno du Sdon Ulintine,

LEANDRO DE AVELAR OLIVEIRA
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